CONGREGATIONAL

MEETING
Please make plans to attend t
congregational meeting set for
April 16th. At that time, we
will vote on a new minister.

PLEASE WELCOME

The Worship Committee is hard at
work, doing their very best to make sure
this time of transition is as smooth as
possible. Here is the current schedule of
ministers who will lead services from the
end of April and throughout the month of
May. You will notice familiar names like,
Rev. Meta Cramer (HR) and Dianne
Shirey, along with some new names.

Then on Memorial
Day Weekend a joint
service is planned at
Westminster Presbyterian
Church, which will bring
together eleven West 5/7  |Rev. Nick Nicholson, UCC
Akron Presbyterian
churches.

4/23  |Rev. Meta Cramer (HR)

5/21 Rev. Jim Bane
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SUPER 6 LENTEN the resurrection of Jesus Christ.
FOOD COLLECTION This food drive s a combined effort of

Nearly 400 pounds, that’s how much food Worship, Missions, and New Initiatives.

NCCC collected during the Super 6 Lenten

Food Collection. NCCC along with all of the

congregations in the Ohio Fellowship of the

Intemational Council of Community

Churches all participated in the dnive.
Because

food insecurity Week Items Lbs.
plagues far too I | Boxed Cereal | 53
many people in

our country, 2 Pecanut Butter 100
there are six 3 Canned Tuna

things that are

always needed 4 \F‘:‘Sa 80
at our area cgcla

foodbanks. At 5 Canned 67
the Akron Can- Beef Stew
Fondbonl the || Com0cdSoup | 83
list includes: Total 392

cereal, peanut butter, canned tuna, canned
vegetables, canned beef stew and canned
soup.

Thank you for donating those items
throughout Lent. The gifts we offered will
provide individuals with the gift of new life,
and follow them this Easter season,
which is capped off with

L , . o ‘

\IIZ ONE GREAT HOUR OF SHARING

nﬁ SPLCIAL OFFERINGS

Plinate for Mlissi
QIS Voot Fair

The Portage Path Book Fair took
place on Tuesday, March 21 and was
a huge success with help from
Valerie Kemple of Portage Path CLC!

Many thanks to Jaci Chetelat for
organizing this event. 255 books were
given out to many grateful children
who were so excited to be taking
home their own book! Thanks also to
Nancy Clem, Betsy Davis, Susie
Stevenor, Tim Meyer, Ken Williams
and Tom Koutnik for all their help!

The Case Book Fair will be
Tuesday, May 16 at 10:00 a.m.
Anyone interested in volunteering
can sign up on the sheet in the
hallway.

Thank you.

-Margie Frlich

Why %o you scck the
livin\ among the Sead?
He is not here.
but has riscn!



